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SUMMARY

Requires administrator of Oregon Prescription Drug Program to make bulk purchases of opioid
reversal medications to distribute statewide to entities that serve vulnerable populations.

Establishes Opioid Reversal Medication Bulk Purchasing Fund as repository of moneys from
specified sources to be used to make bulk purchases of opioid reversal medications.
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